5 April 5, 2004

Janet L. Christensen
3015 Zephyr Dr.
Colorado Springs, CO 80920

Letter of Reference,

I had Meyer Mechanical install a new central air conditioner and a new furnace in March
of 2003. I am extremely pleased with the installation and the performance of both
systems. The original furnace was 18 years old and the house did not have AC. Roger
bid on the job and sized the system. He completed the job in 2 days and was very
efficient and clean. He hauled away the old furnace and took care of everything. I would
also like to commend his electrical subcontractor who also did an outstanding job. Even
the regional building inspector commented on the installation quality. The furnace has
worked like a charm this winter and 1s so much of an improvement over the old one. 1
look forward to the air conditioning again this season. Thank you for the good work and
I know I can count on you should I need any service work.

Sincerely,

d (ot

Janet Christensen




